

Department of Environmental Quality

Amanda Smith Executive Director

DIVISION OF WATER QUALITY

-Walter L Baker, P.E

Director

SPENCER J. COX Lieutenant Governor

FEB 2.6 2015

Tooele Transcript Bulletin 58 North Main Tooele, UT 84074

Email: tbp@tooeletranscript.com

ATTN:

Legal Advertising Department:

This letter will confirm authorization to publish the attached NOTICE in <u>The Tooele Transcript Bulletin</u> in the first available edition. Please mail the invoice and affidavit of publication to:

Department of Environmental Quality Division of Water Quality Attn: Stacy Carroll P.O. Box 144870 Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-4870

If there are any questions, please contact Edith Van Vleet at (801) 536-4397. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Jeff Studenka, Manager UPDES IES Section

JS:LS:EV:ph

DWQ-2015-003492